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RESPONSE TO COMMENTS REGARDING TENTATIVE WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS, L AND D LANDFILL, SACRAMENTO COUNTY
The attached document notes the absence of written comments received by the Central 
Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board from interested persons regarding the 
tentative Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) modifying WDRs Order R5-2019-
0044 for the L And D Landfill circulated on 8 April 2022. Written comments were 
required by public notice to be received by the Central Valley Water Board by 8 May 
2022 to receive full consideration. 

The Central Valley Water Board staff made minor changes to the tentative WDRs to 
improve clarity and fix typographical errors. A public hearing concerning this matter will 
be held during the Central Valley Water Board meeting scheduled for 9/10 June 2022 at 
8:30 a.m. via video and teleconference, and/or in-person meeting at 
11020 Sun Center Drive, #200, Rancho Cordova, California 95670-6114 pending 

changes in pandemic restrictions.  Additional information on participating in the public 
hearing can be found on the Regional Board Meeting Calendar webpage.  

If you have questions regarding the Response To Comments, you may contact Jarrod 
Ramsey-Lewis of my staff at Jarrod.Ramsey-Lewis@waterboards.ca.gov or you may 
contact me at Brad.Shelton@waterboards.ca.gov.
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Enclosure: Response to Comments

cc [by email]:
Mike Lien, L & D Landfill
Tim Lien, L & D Landfill
Alyssa Williams, CalRecycle, Sacramento 
Katie Miller, Sacramento County Department of Environmental Health
Christopher Moskal, Office of Chief Counsel, SWRCB, Sacramento
Brianna St. Pierre, Land Disposal Program, DWQ, SWRCB
Howard Hold, Central Valley Water Board, Rancho Cordova
RACE Community Group
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